
TALBOT COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTRICAL EXAMINERS 
MINUTES OF THE MAY 19, 2022 MEETING 

 
 
 
ATTENDEES  

Christopher Kleppinger  Grace Davis   

Donald English       
Joseph Secrist    
Robert Jump 
Timothy Fluharty                         
         
 
Meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. by Mr. Christopher Kleppinger.  
 
Minutes from the April 21, 2022 meeting were read by all and approved unanimously as 
corrected. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 

Change of Contractor procedures. 
 
List of Talbot County licensed Electricians. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

Review corrected licenses and new applications. 
 
General Licenses will be converted to Master Electricians Licenses then said 
electricians will apply for State of Maryland Master’s Licenses. The Board will review 
and sign applications to be forwarded from the Board to the State of Maryland.  
Grace will contact General License holders immediately so that they may submit their 
applications as soon as possible. She will also be responsible for emailing the Electrical 
League newsletter, code update, and a letter explaining changes in the Board 
procedures and how we will move forward with registrations versus licenses.  
It was decided that the Board will not require COI’s and the List of Employees would 
only apply to those working in Talbot County. Masters registered in Talbot Count 
moving forward will renew on the same date as their State of MD licenses expire. 
Limited License holders will follow the current A-J, K-Z renewal schedule and will expire 
on July 31 of their respective 2 year cycles.  
 
The County has also moved to an online registration/licensing platform.  
 
Don English made a motion to adjourn seconded by Tim Fluharty. The meeting was 
adjourned at 2:02pm. 
.  



Next meeting will take place on June 16, 2022 at 1:00 pm in Conference Room 1. 

 


